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Value of the week 
 

This week the value is fair 
 
Children at Nightingale demonstrate that they understand that not everything can be the same for everyone. That 
fair means that everyone gets what they need to succeed. 
 
Today we talked about being fair in our community not just in our school. Helping everyone to get what they need.  
 

 
 

Sports Week 
 
The children had an amazing time during our sports week last week. They took part in Bollywood Dancing, Samba 
Carnival Dancing, Tennis and Cricket. The highlight of the week was the climbing wall, which is nine metres tall. 
Several children climbed to the top and rang the bell. We talked to the children about trying our best and how 
athletes try to beat their personal best. Wednesday was our sports day, thank you if you were able to come and 
watch. 
We are always looking for new ‘sports’ to try in sports week so if you or anyone you know could come and teach us 
something please see Mrs Hart.  
 

 
 
A huge thank you to Mrs Hart, our PE lead, for organising another great week! 

 



Year 2 Multi-Sports and Concert at the Taverham junior school 
 
Thursday 27th June- Your child will be dropped off as normal at Nightingale Infant School- the school staff will then 
walk them to the Junior School.  
 
Please ensure your child has 

- Sun hat, sun cream  
- Extra water  
- Wear clothes and footwear suitable for physical activity- PE kits  

 
If you have not yet completed an order form for a school packed lunch to take, please go to your child’s profile and 
‘Forms’ on Weduc by Friday 14th June.  Thank you.    
 

Reminder - Payment 
 
Year 1 & Year 2  
We have arranged the Mini Monster to visit our Year 1 and Year 2 children in July. 
We kindly ask if you can contribute towards this as KS1 children's school trip to Sheringham Park were free this year, 

funded by the National Trust.   

 

Fledglings & Kingfisher  

If you have not yet made a payment for Wroxham Barns trip, please go to Weduc/Payments and do so as soon as 

possible.  

 

Thank you. 

  

Meet Our Staff 

                   

Meet two of our wonderful new Nursery staff Miss Whiteman and Miss Cockburn. We love that you have joined our 
ever growing and thriving Nursery rooms 

 

 

 



Dates for the diary 
 

June 2024 

Friday 14.06.2024 Year 2 Athletics Festival (invited children only – parents were informed) 

Friday 21.06.2024 Class photos by Vancols (Fledglings, Kingfisher, Chaffinch, Swallow) 

Tuesday 25.06.2024 Chaffinch school trip to Sheringham Park 

Wednesday 26.06.2024 Kingfisher school trip to Wroxham Barns  

Wednesday  26.06.2024 Swallow school trip to Sheringham Park  

Thursday 27.06.2024 Fledglings school trip to Wroxham Barns  

Thursday 27.06.2024 Year 2 at Taverham Junior School (Sports & Concert) 

July 2024 

Tuesday 09.07.2024 Mini Monsters visiting Year 1 and Year 2  

Wednesday 

Thursday 

10.07.2024 

11.07.2024 
Y2 Transition to Taverham Junior School full days 

Friday 12.07.2024 All Kingfisher Tennis Multi Skills Festival at Taverham High School   

 

 

Term dates 
 

 



 
 


